

OFFICE OF COUNCIL PRESIDENT TODD GLORIA COUNCIL DISTRICT THREE

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

March 27, 2013

TO:

Cecelia Gallardo, Deputy Director, Development Services

FROM:

Council President Todd Gloria

SUBJECT:

Establishment of a Planning Group Subcommittee for University Heights

Community Plan Update

The Uptown Community Plan and North Park Community Plan are currently being updated. The University Heights neighborhood is shared between both community plans.

I'm requesting the chair of each planning group participate and assign four other individuals to a University Heights Community Plan Update Working Group, which will meet every other month beginning May 2013 and end coterminous with the adoption of the updated Uptown and North Park Community Plans. Also, I'm requesting Development Services Staff to provide staff support and take input from this working group at these meetings.

The objective of this working group will be to holistically review each of the elements discussed in the community plan updates that affect the University Heights neighborhood.

The group should be balanced with both residents and business owners of the affected area (Lincoln Avenue to I-8 and CA-163 to I-805) participating. The working group members should report monthly to their respective planning groups on each element discussed.

Please provide my office with the names and contact information of appointees by Tuesday, April 30 via email to abernal@sandiego.gov.

TG:ab/sh

cc:

Marlon Pangilinan, Planner, Development Services Vicki Granowitz, Chair, North Park Planning Committee Beth Jaworski, Chair, Uptown Planners